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Local officials can advocate effectively on behalf of their municipalities during the

COVID-19 pandemic. Affecting policy is a vital endeavor and is only successful when

citizens are involved.

The legislature began meeting remotely in March 2020 and will continue to do so for at

least the beginning of the 2021 legislative session.

The Advocacy Guide for Municipal Officials highlights changes the state legislature made

to move to remote operations and explains how your advocacy efforts need to change to

adapt to this new environment.
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